
 

 

17th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 ‘Ministry of Chocolate’ Workshop 
 

As part of our exciting Aztecs topic next term, the Ministry of Chocolate will be coming into school to 

deliver a workshop to each of the Year 3 classes. This will take place on Monday 24th June. During the 

workshop the following topics will be included:  

• A summary of the history and origins of chocolate from 1000 BC to date. 

• Geography of cocoa trees. 

• The cocoa harvesting process. 

• Fairtrade aspects of chocolate. 

• Health and wellbeing aspects of chocolate. 

• How chocolate is made in a factory.  

• Finishing with a practical chocolate making session where each child makes an individual moulded 

chocolate. 

 

A contribution of £7.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online for the 

workshop via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a 

barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for 

Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the workshop being funded by school, however you will still need to 

give written consent for your child to take part. You can do this either by emailing us or coming to the 

office to fill in a reply slip. Please can all contributions be made by Monday 17th June. If you’d like to 

speak to us about any concerns you have about the cost of the workshop, please contact the Finance 

Team. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Leanne Eldridge, Joe Welsh, Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima & Mike McCormack 

Year 3 Teachers 


